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NOTICE TO MARINERS No 63/24 
RIVER CLYDE – GOVAN TO PARTICK FOOTBRIDGE 

OPENING TESTS 
 

Chart 2007 Plan D 
 
Mariners are advised that a programme of opening tests are planned for the Govan and Partick 
Footbridge from week commencing 17th June until approximately the end of August 2024.  The bridge 
will be opened in stages, as indicated on the drawing below, and immediately returned to the closed 
position. 
 
Before transiting this part of the River Clyde, mariners should contact Estuary Radio to establish if a 
bridge test is scheduled for that day. 
 

 
 
Mariners are requested to navigate with caution in this area and pass the construction site at 
appropriate speed. 
 
Estuary Radio may be contacted on VHF Ch 12 or on 0151- 949 6651 (Recorded Line). 
 
 

 


